
 

 

This location follows the NAAA Arbitration Policy and America’s Auto Auction Terms and 
Conditions. However, certain amendments, exceptions, or operational differences may 
apply. The details below outline our specific local policies. 

 

• Arbitration requests must be submitted by emailing AtlantaArb@americasaa.com 

• Our third-party inspection fee will be increasing to a $200 minimum fee. However, 
depending on the type of vehicle and where it needs to be sent out this amount 
could be higher. Our arbitration department will let you know prior to the unit going 
to third party if the fee will be higher than the new minimum fee. Any unit without a 
condition report will be subject to in-lane rules. Any unit without a condition report 
that does not have an inspection before 5:00 PM EST will be considered AS-IS and 
not eligible for normal arbitration. 
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